Gentleshaw Primary Academy

27" September 2023
Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to introduce ourselves as the 2023 ~ 2024 ‘Pupil Leadership
Team’. The P.L.T is an important role in school and we are excited to be the
children taking on the job! Our role in school is to meet regularly and think
about great ideas to help our school be even better than it already is. We also
discuss ways to help the community and arrange charity events.

Our first charity event is to mark harvest. As a school we would like to collect
as much food as possible to donate to the ‘Lichfield Foodbank’. Our collection
will have a positive impact on so many people.

We are asking children to bring in the following items on

Thursday 5% October.
Class Donations
Ash UHT Milk
Oak Canned Food
Pine Dried goods such as: pasta, rice, noodles etc.
Elm Dried goods such as: pasta, rice, noodles etc.
Sycamore Cupboard staples: including biscuits, chocolate,
crisps, cereals etc.
Willow Drinks, such as: tea, coffee, squash, long life juice
etc.
Birch Drinks, such as: tea, coffee, squash, long life juice
etc.

*Please do not send in any fresh items or items containing nuts.

We would like to thank you for your donations. A
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